Library Director’s Report
November 2019
By Crystal Spybuck


· Volunteer update: We have received a couple of volunteer applications we are reviewing.
· The retro vinyl chairs sold for $350. 
· Brian and I have finished taking a 12 hour online course for small library collection development and we are working on revising the policy for next month.
· I have a meeting in the afternoon of November 12th at the Home Depot in Bulverde to discuss the backdoor replacement.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The last of the Hancher Foundation desks and chairs arrived. We have heard many compliments about them. Blasi should be installing the new cabinets by November 12th.
· Brian and Jackie’s son Will is going to present an introduction to OverDrive class on November 16th. We are hoping to make this an ongoing program in the future.
· Jackie has offered to present a rubix cube class for the children.
· Joni will be making holiday ornaments with the kids during story time leading up to December. 
· We are currently running our Food for Fines program for November and December.
· We are selling pecans for the Blanco Woman’s Club as part of the library fundraiser. 
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